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MISSION STATEMENT 

Our mission is to en-

sure that students 

will find their purpose 

and become success-

ful, lifelong learners 

and positive contribu-

tors in a changing 

world. 

May 2019 
Superintendent’s News 

As the final days of school come to a close, we have a lot of activities planned: banquets, 
concerts, awards assemblies, field trips, and sports events.  For many kids, the countdown to the 
end of school has begun.  The class of 2019 is looking forward to their upcoming commencement 
ceremony. 

We often think of graduation as an ending.  Actually, the word commencement means 
beginning.  This event marks the end of their years at St. John High School, but it marks the be-
ginning of the rest of their lives.  As they move into the next phase of their lives, we wish the 
senior class of 2019 all the best. 

The last day for our senior class is May 14th.  We will cele-
brate these students’ accomplishments at the Senior Class Night on 
Thursday, May 16th at 7:00pm in the auditorium.  Commencement 
will be held at 4:00 in the main gym on Saturday, May 18th. 

The last day of school for the other students is May 21st.  
School will dismiss at 11:00 that day and lunch will not be served.  This 
is a busy time with many activities and ceremonies to celebrate stu-
dent accomplishments.  Preschool graduations will be at 8:30 and 
12:30 on May 16th and Kindergarten graduation will be held at 2:00 on 
May 20th in the main gym.  We will have an awards assembly for the 
other elementary grades at 9:30 on May 21st, also in the main gym.   

Education is vastly different than it was 100 years ago and what it means to be a teacher 
has evolved.  A common definition for teaching is to impart knowledge.   Technology has made 
it possible to have unlimited knowledge at our fingertips.  So the days of the teacher having all of 
the knowledge and transferring that to students is gone.   

Research still shows that the most important factor in the success of a student is the 
effectiveness of the teacher in the classroom.  The smart phone cannot motivate students to do 
their best.  A laptop is not able to give a high five to a kid after reaching a learning goal.  Google 
will not be there with a hug on a bad day.   

While some parts of the teaching profession have changed, the need for great people 
working with kids in the classroom has not diminished.  In May we celebrate teacher apprecia-

tion week.  I want to express thanks to all of the teachers at USD 350 for 
choosing to make a difference in the lives of our kids.  I would encourage 
you all to reach out to a teacher to say thanks. 
While the students are away on summer break, work still continues 
through the summer.  Cleaning and maintenance is the priority and work 
continues in the district office.  Coaches will be working with their play-
ers throughout the summer.  We also have several major projects to 

complete this summer.  The boilers for the main campus will be replaced.  The gym floors will 
be sanded down, repaired, and refinished.  Our buses are currently parked on county property 
near the EMS station.  The county is looking to make improvements in that area and needs to 
utilize that area of the property.  We are currently looking for a better location to park the bus-
es.  We would like a location where we can eventually build a bus barn to better protect our 
transportation fleet. 

We will offer a summer lunch program once again this year.  Lunch is free for all kids 18 
and under.  Funding for this program is provided by the federal school lunch program.  Lunch 
will be served daily at 12:00-12:30 in the school cafeteria from June 3rd through July 12th (closed 
on July 4th).   

As always, if you’d like to visit about any of these topics or have other questions or con-
cerns, I can be reached at 620-549-3564 or meyerj@usd350.com.  I am proud to be a Tiger and 
proud to serve USD 350 with Purpose, Passion, and Pride. 

-Josh Meyer – USD 350 Superintendent 
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Page 3 Investing In Creative Minds 

SILENT AUCTION   
-Opens at 6:00 PM in the tent 
-Bidding closes 10 minutes after  

the finish of the live auction 
 
 

  Bid sheet accompanies each art piece 

  Place bids on the bid sheet 

  Highest bidder wins 

  Pay cashier cash or check 
(Please make checks out to USD #350 Education Foundation) 

LIVE AUCTION   
-Opens at 6:30 PM on the stage 

 
 
 

  Register at the cashier table for a  
bidder number 

  No limitations on bids 

  Auction of items will only resell 3x 

  Highest bidder wins 

  Pay cashier cash or check 
(Please make checks out to USD #350 Education Foundation) 

DONOR’S BOARD 
 

  Remove envelope(s) for donation giving 

  Place cash/check in envelope 

  Place envelope in clear box 

  Thank you for your donation! 

YOUTH ART AUCTION 
 
 Investing in creative 
minds… 3rd Annual Youth Crea-
tions Art Auction, May 24, at the 
St. John Jubilee is a fundraising 
event.  100% of the money raised 
that evening will be used for in-
vesting in USD #350 students, 
curriculum and classrooms 
needs.    Portions of the funds 
will be divided between the art-
ist or classroom creating the art 
piece, a portion back into the de-
partment of art and industrial art 
to be used in next year’s pro-
jects, and a portion into the edu-
cation foundation for classroom 
needs.  A win, win for USD #350.  

Investing in our students 
now will give them an opportuni-
ty to create and seek the future 
needs while possibly bringing 
their experiences and jobs back 
into Stafford County creating the 
butterfly effect.  Please come be 
a part of our evening festivities 
and help invest in creative minds 
of our youth at USD #350.   

Thank you, 
 

Youth Creations Art Auction Board 



The Senior Class held a pancake feed Saturday before the 

Easter egg hunt in St. John. They planned it, solicited donations 

for the food cost and executed it very well. They raise $651.75 

for the Food Bank. Below are some pictures, including the class 

presenting the money to Kenny Clark. Thanks to Mrs. McAlister 

and Mrs. Christie for the idea and help.  

~Mike Manderino 
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2019 St. John Tiger Basketball Camp  
 

May 28th  –  June 7th 

Dear Parent(s), 
  
My name is Danny Smith and I am the High School Girl’s Basketball coach at St. John High School. 

This summer will be the twelfth year of this summer camp and I have some very special things planned.  
In addition, each participant will receive a St. John Tiger Basketball to take home at the completion of 

the camp. I am very excited about this and I am sure the kids will love these.  
 
The main goal of this camp is to get as many kids involved as possible, regardless of playing experi-

ence, and to provide a positive learning experience for any level of player, whether they are beginners or 
experienced players. Last year, we had 99 kids attend, including many out of town participants.  

The camp will run for 8 days, during 2 weeks at a cost of $40. The camp will be run in 3 sessions 
each day. The first session will be for grades K-1st (Short Goals), followed by the second session for grades 
2-4, and the final session for 5-7th graders.  

 
If you have any questions, please call Danny Smith 620-680-0736. 
**Participants will be getting their own basketball this year!! 

What: Fundamentals camp and 2 game days. 
 
When: Fundamentals will be taught in the first 6 days of the camp, followed by 2 game days.  
 
Sessions Offered: 
Session 1:  Kdg-1st (Short Goals)8:30-9:30 
Session 2:  Grades 2-4 from 9:45-11:00,  
Session 3:  Grades 5-7 from 11:15-12:30.  
 
Camp Dates: 
Tuesday, May 28th    
Wednesday, May 29th       
Thursday, May 30th  
Friday, May 31st     
 
Monday, June 3rd   
Tuesday, June 4th  
Wednesday, June 5th – Game Day 
No Camp Thursday 
Friday, June 7th – Game Day 
 
Cost: $40 per player.  



Who can come? Any boy or girl Kdg -7th grades (as of 18-19 school year).  
 
Staff: The camp staff will include SJHS coaching staff and players.  
 
Enrollment/Sign-up: To enroll/sign up, please complete the far right section of this brochure 

 along  with cash or check to: 
 
 Danny Smith 
 609 E. 5th 
 St. John, KS 67576 
 
Please make check payable to: 
Danny Smith 
 
Please return enrollment form by May 24th  – Late registration will be accepted 
 
Please detach this form at the line and include this portion with your registration. 

 Keep the other part for your schedule. 
 
Enrollment/Authorization Form: 
 
Player: _____________________________ 
 
Grade (as of 2018-19 School Year):   __________ 
 
Parent(s) Names: _____________________ 
 
Phone Number: ________________________ 
 
In case of emergency, person that should be contacted (if different from above): 
 
Name: ______________________________ 
 
Phone: _____________________________ 
 
Authorization: 
I hereby authorize the staff of this basketball clinic to act for me in their best judgment in any 

 emergency requiring medical attention. I further hereby waive and release the coaching staff and 
 USD #350 from liability for any injury or illness and any potential treatment costs incurred while 
 participating in this clinic. I have no knowledge of any physical impairment which would affect this 
 player while participating under my care.  

 
 
      
Signature of Parent or Guardian 



 



This was sent home with kids earlier, but here 
it is in case someone didn’t receive one.   

Please submit by 
Wed., May 1. 

———— 



USD #350 ST JOHN 
505 N BROADWAY 
ST JOHN KS 67576 
 
 
     ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 
 
 
 
 
 

POSTAL CUSTOMER 
 


